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1 February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Music Festival 2024 

 

I hope the children are enjoying the rehearsals so far, we have been extremely impressed with the 

enthusiasm the children have shown. 

 

Please be aware that tickets for both nights’ performances will be available to purchase on Friday 16 

February 2024 via the Epsom Playhouse Box Office and website, on a first come first served basis. 

 

Thank you for your support with what promises to be a fantastic festival and we hope to see you at 

the event. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs James and Mrs Rutherford 

Higher Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA) and Music Coach 

 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  
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